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Over 100,000 acres of the UK's productive farmland is being lost to development each year. This
is is currently unregulated. Our greenfield land deserves and needs better protection.

In addition to creating an unnecessary national food security risk, Sunnica exposes my family and
young children to personal risks to our safety. Not only are the battery storage units and
transmission lines a safety risk, the construction traffic will need to navigate small roads that we
travel on daily and are not suited for construction traffic. To allow the proposal to proceed in its
current form is a direct attack on the safety and quality of life of my family and a dereliction of duty
of a government whose duty is to protect its citizens.



